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From: Mike Hays <mike@granthays.com>

To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
CcC: “crandalltoothaker@gmail.com™ <crandalltoothaker@gmail.com>
Date: 10/21/2015 1112 AM

Subject; 162 Eastern Promenande CBL 003 A007 001

Dear Building Inspections,

| failed to include the cost of construction on the building permit
application, which is $250,000.00.

Please invoice Crandall Toothaker accordingly at the information
provided on the cover lefter.

Thank You,

Mike



